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We have new officers for ACM, ACM-W, and SAC!

ACM Elections Results
Chair: Armaan Sood
Vice Chair: Jeff Da
Social Event Coordinators: Eunia Lee and Swojit
Mohapatra
Secretary: Cheng Ni
Treasurer: Silin Zeng
Social Media Director: Allison Chou
Internal Communications: Yegee Lee
Snack Overflow Director: Kushal
Jhunjhunwalla

ACM-W Elections Results
Chair: Apars Walia
Vice Chair: Angela Eun
Secretary:Melissa Medsker
Treasurer: Amy Shah
PR: Nicole Sudore & Savanna Yee

CSE SAC Elections Results
Chair: Alison Ng
Vice-Chair: Ali Aleghfeli
Director of Student Wellness: Kenny Le
Director of Diversity Efforts: Clarissa Meng Song

New Officers

The quarter is almost over and as soon as you finish
up finals, it's important to take some time to reflect
on your goals. Did you get a chance to accomplish
everything you wanted to do this year? Take
some time and think critically about how you can
improve yourself and the activities you're involved
with. Reach out to others for feedback and keep in
mind that improving and growing is a lifelong
process; it's a marathon, not a sprint!

From the editor's desk

Have a story or suggestions? Contact us!

acm-officers@cs.washington.edu
acmw-officers@cs.washington.edu
csesac@cs.washington.edu

Want your photo on the next newsletter?
Shoot an email with your photo to:

acm-officers@cs.washington.edu

Contact

June 7 | Undergraduate Poster Session
3:30 - 5:00 pm, Atrium

June 8 | Allen School Graduation
6:00 - 9:00 pm, Hec Ed Pavilion

Upcoming EventsUndergraduate News

The Allen School celebrated the work of teachers in
our state with our annual inspirational teacher's
event.

Q++, a student organization for people who identify
as queer and their allies in the Allen School, held its
first two events this week. Q++ will debut its first
official events next fall, including an Autumn
Reception for new ugrads and grads open to all of
CSE. More info available here!

Welcome to our third issue and the last one for the 2017-18 school year! Let us know what you'd like to
see in upcoming issues here.

Introduction
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